
 

The British Science Association has invited our school to participate in the 
National Science and Engineering Week in March (14th to 23rd March). There 
is more info on National Science and Engineering Week here -
http://www.britishscienceassociation.org/national-science-engineering-week.  
 
This is a great opportunity for our school because it will enable the children to 
engage with Science in an exciting or creative way. Since we are a Greek school 
we decided that the focus of the activities will be on the Greek scientists 
(scientist/ mathematician/ engineer/ philosopher). To give you an example of an 
activity, clay will be used in order to model the faces of Greek scientists.  
 
In short, our school will carry out activities on Saturday, the 15th of March. All 
children will participate and a creative practitioner will guide us and work with 
us the whole day. All expenses are covered by a grant given to our school hence 
the event will be free of charge for everyone. 
 
This will be a great event which the children will enjoy tremendously. You are 
all invited to get involved in this. We will have an exhibition of the children's 
creations at 15:00 and your presence at that time is very important. You will 
have the opportunity to see the final products of the children and perhaps make 
some more with them (we'll have time until 15:30 for activities that will involve 
you as well). Also, we will offer snacks and refreshments.  

It is an opportunity for all of us to meet, create and learn with our children! We 
look forward to your positive replies in this event as well as to your 
participation from 15:00 onwards.  


